
From: Ullrich, Elizabeth
To: Hobson, Grace
Subject: conversation on August 14 requesting extension for response to RAI
Date: Wednesday, August 14, 2013 1:26:00 PM

Grace,
 
Thanks for calling to discuss the RAI letter you received.  You are correct, the date of the
letter was much earlier than the mailing date.  Based on our discussion, and the actions
you need to take prior to responding to the RAI, you may have an extension of 30 days to
respond to the letter.
 
If you have any other questions, feel free to contact me again by telephone or email.  I will
be out of the office on august 16 and August 29-30 but should be available the other
regular workdays.
 
Betsy
Betsy Ullrich, Senior Health Physicist
Commercial and R&D Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
US NRC Region I Office
(610) 337-5040 (office)
(484) 919-8348 (cell)
Elizabeth.Ullrich@nrc.gov
 
 
 
From: Hobson, Grace [mailto:Grace.Hobson@nemours.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2013 1:21 PM
To: Ullrich, Elizabeth
Subject: Email
 
Email from Grace Hobson,
Nemours A.I. duPont Hospital for Children
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